
 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

FOR  

 SITE PLAN & ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW 

 

 

Notice is hereby given, that pursuant to the Town of Blooming Grove Zoning Code, and NYS 

Town Law, a Public Hearing will be held before the Town of Blooming Grove Planning Board at 

8:00 PM, or as soon thereafter as the matter can be heard, on March 23, 2022 at the Town Hall, 6 

Horton Road & Route 94, Blooming Grove, NY for the purpose of considering the following 

application:  

 

APPLICANT:  Orange and Rockland Utilities, Inc. 

 

OWNER:         Orange and Rockland Utilities, Inc.  

 

LOCATION OF PROPERTY:  Round Hill Road and Route 94 

 

SECTION: 40 BLOCK:   1 LOT: 13.11 

 

PROPOSED USE:  
Construction of a new electric substation along Round Hill Road 

 

The Planning Board will hear all persons in support of or in opposition to this application at the 

time and place stated above.  The application and plans are on file in the office of the Planning 

Board at the Town Hall and may be examined by interested parties during regular business 

hours. 

 

Dated: __________________                                                                                   

      

     

 

 

BY ORDER OF THE PLANNING BOARD  

    TOWN OF BLOOMING GROVE 

                                     EDWARD GANNON, CHAIRMAN     

   

 


